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Ottawa, 8th June, 1905.

sir,-

I have to request you to obtain from the

Department of Lands and Works two copies of the plan of

the District, or of Hazelton, &howing Lot No. 67, Group

1, which has been recently purchased by this Department

from Mr. R.E. Lering for an Agency Reserve.

In addition to the ordinary published plan,

the Department of Lands and Works should have the surveyor

plan of survey of the said Lot. Kindly obtain a copy of

this plan as well as copies of the published plan.

Your obedient servant,

Fomhaard

Secretary.

A.W. Vowell, Esq.,

Indian Superintendent,

Victoria, B.C.

verschieden, Indian Affairs, Letterbook,

7 June 1905 - 28 June 1905, (R.G. 10, volume 5099)
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